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Stolen truck found in KCMO
(KAIR)--A pickup truck, reported stolen in Atchison this week, has been
recovered.
According to a report from Atchison Police Chief Mike Wilson, the 1999
Chevrolet Silverado was stolen Wednesday while parked in an alleyway in the
100 block of South 8th Street, in Atchison. It was taken sometime between 1:30
and 3:30 Wednesday afternoon.
According to Wilson, the keys were inside the truck at the time of the theft.

The truck was located Thursday morning in Kansas City, Missouri.
Wilson said his office is following up with police in that location as the
investigation continues.

Anyone with information related to the theft is urged to call Atchison Police at
913-367-4323.
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